SOUTH MAIN

CHURCH OF CHRIST
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Communion kits are available at the
back of the auditorium. Kits will also be
available at the proper time should you forget
to pick one up or should you elect to have

Communion brought to you.

Disposable masks and gloves are also available upon
request at the Visitor’s Center should you have

need or want of these items.
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SOuTH MAIN CHURCH OF CHRIST
402 South Main ~ P.O. Box 1597
Henderson, TX 75653-1597
(903) 657-1408 ~ FAX (903) 657-1409
Website: www.southmainchurch.com

Email: office@southmainchurch.com

Sunday AM Class - 9:30 AM
Sunday AM Assembly - 10:30 AM
Sunday PM Assembly - 5:00 PM
Wednesday PM - 6:30 PM

Wi-Fi Login: SMCOC-Guest
Password: SouthMainl16
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WELCOME
PRAISE LEADER - Nik Henry

A Wonde{ful Savior - # 508
Each Step 1 Take - # 415

PRAYER - Jack Duplichan
SCRIPTURE READING
Hebrews 2:14-18
Nailed to the Cross - # 361

THE LORD’S SUPPER - Travis Birdwell

I Know That My Redeemer Lives - # 528
Nearer Still Nearer - # 478

MESSAGE - Bob Payne
“Overcomers”

1 John 5:5-10

On])/ a Step - # 940
Mansion Over the Hi]ltop - H 881

CLOSING PRAYER - Dodd Vinson

“Depart in Peace” (Luke 2:29)
Please silence all cell phones and pagers.

CCLI # 290723




[ SOUTHMAINPRAYS J

FAMILY OF TRENT STANEART
OUR COUNTRY

PLEASE CONTINUE TO PRAY FOR: Elizabeth Bazaldua, Pat
Brack, Don Brooks, Keith Brown, Margie Brown, William
Brown, Kenny Bryant, Curtis Chapman, June Chenault,
Westin Cornelius, Ken Craycraft, Layton Cummings, Bobby
Davis, Daryl & Whitney Davis, Joe & Kathy Davis, Michael
Dorsey, Roy Dorsey, Jeffrey Doss, Randy & Beverly Fletch-
er, Micheal Floyd, Xander Freeman, Barbie Glasgow, Tami
Hale, Chelseay Hampton, Harvey Hand, William Hatt, Tracy
Hawkins, Roy & Peggy Hunt, Linda Jamison, Glenn Klee-
burg, Tyler Line, Pat Lynch, Genna McFadden, Jennifer
Payne, Bette Pilkinton, Cathy Reaves, Debi Rodgers, Gray-
son Settle, Chris Stewart, Vanessa Strong, Bailey Thornton

SYMPATHY

We express our condolences to Jim & Donna Smith
and David & Lynna Chenault and families at the loss of
their brother-in-law and uncle, Larry Onderdonk, who
passed away Monday in Harlingen, TX.

SUNDAY AM NURSERY ATTENDANT
Diann Hopkins & Elisabeth Sabella

[ STAFFINFO ]

ELDERS:
Travis Birdwell.............. travisbirdwell1 @aol.com
David Chenault................ dhchenault@gmail.com
Bobby Davis................ bobbydtxu222(@gmail.com
Doug Hopkins................. dougndiann(@gmail.com
Bob Payne................... bpaynel(@suddenlink.net
Rodger Poe....................... rpoe9(@hotmail.com
Barry Rivers........................ brivers(@eastex.net

PuLPIT MINISTER:
Bob Payne:.................... bpaynel(@suddenlink.net

FAMILY LIFE MINISTER:
David Chenault:........... dhchenault@gmail.com.com
CHILDREN’S MINISTER:
Janet Thompson:................ drjanett55(@gmail.com
CHURCH SECRETARY:
Reneé Hampton:......... office@southmainchurch.com
CHURCH TREASURER:

Rodger Poe:........................ rpoe9(@hotmail.com
MAINTENANCE, GROUNDS AND HOUSEKEEPING:
Dicky & Karen Harris and Mary Holt
DEACONS:

Chuck Ashmore Jim Smith Dodd Vinson

L SOUTH MAIN SHARES ]

Happy Bihday

Rosemary Payne,
Jackie Shaw!!!

Happy vy

Joe & Kathy Davis!!!

RESPONSE
Kathy Buckner responded to the invitation last Sunday

morning requesting prayers. Kathy's address is 117 Bel-
laire Dr., Henderson, TX 75654.

WELCOME

Norma Nunnelee has expressed a desire to make South
Main her church home! Norma'’s address is 403 Woodlawn,
Henderson, TX 75654. Welcome to South Main, Norma!!!

GRAY EAGLE AWARD

Congratulations to Jim Smith for being the recipient of
the 2024 Cline R. Paden Gray Eagle Award. This award
is presented each year to an outstanding alumnus of
Sunset International Bible Institute (SIBI) in recognition
of their values and exemplary service to the Lord’s King-
dom. Congratulations, Jim!!!

CONTRIBUTION LETTERS

If you intend to claim your 2023 contributions to South
Main Church of Christ on your tax returns, you are re-
quired to have a letter, typed on church letterhead, to
support your claim. However, as a non-profit, we are
only required to keep a record of contributions in the
amount of $250 or more. Checks given for less than that
amount are not recorded separately. SO, if you need a
letter to support your total giving for the year 2023, you
will need to submit a list of your contributions (dates,
check numbers and amounts) to Renee Hampton or
Rodger Poe in order to obtain the requested acknowl-
edgement. Rest assured, this information is kept confi-
dential and will not be shared.

PLEASE NOTE: Only contributions/donations that did
NOT result in you or a family member receiving some-
thing directly in return can be included. For example:
monies given in exchange for a Wednesday Night Meal
MAY NOT be included; however, a separate, stand-
alone donation given to the Wednesday Night Meal Min-
istry MAY be included.
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